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October 22, 2014 
 
 
TO: BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 
 

AIR CADET SCHOLARSHIP 
 
 

Recently, CATCA was approached by the Air Cadet League of Canada and asked if we 
would be interested in supporting the Air Cadet program by offering a scholarship. 
 
Each year, top cadets selected from across the country attend an advanced aviation 
training course at Canadore College in North Bay Ontario.  Part of the curriculum for 
that course is an introduction to ATC. 
 
At the CATCA board of directors meeting in October, the BOD voted unanimously to 
provide a $1000 scholarship to the cadet who graduates at the top of the class from the 
ATC portion of the advanced aviation program.  The cadet must then go on to apply for, 
and successfully be accepted into an ATC training program with NAV Canada, or 
SERCO Goose Bay.  If the cadet is successful in their application to become a 
controller, the $1000 scholarship will be used to offset the tuition fees charged. 
 
CATCA is proud to support the cadet program and we are also proud to offer this 
scholarship as an incentive for young men and women to join our profession.   
 
On Behalf of the Board of Directors; 
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